
 
November 1, 2023 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION  
Itinerary Change 

 
 
Dear Valued Guests, 
 
 
As a proactive measure in response to recent developments in the region, we have cancelled our calls to Agadir and Casablanca, 
Morocco. To accommodate this change, the ship will now call to the charming colonial-style city Santa Cruz de la Palma, Spain and 
add an additional day at sea. While we share your disappointment, these modifications were made with great consideration to 
preserve the guest experience while prioritizing your safety, and that of our crew. The updated itinerary follows: 
 

 
 
As a genuine acknowledgment of the inconvenience caused by the cancelation of our call to Agadir and Casablanca, Morocco we 
have arranged for a $100 non-refundable onboard credit per stateroom. This will reflect as a $50 non-refundable onboard credit for 
guest one and guest two on your onboard account. 
 
Shore excursions booked through NCL for Agadir and Casablanca, Morocco, will be automatically canceled, and a full monetary 
refund of the fare paid will be issued to your onboard account; no further action is required. Should you wish to book tours for Santa 
Cruz de la Palma, Spain, or have any questions, feel free to visit our Shore Excursion Desk located on deck 7. 
  
 We thank you for your understanding and as always, are at your service. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
{Captain’s Name} 
Norwegian Star 


